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Agency Leadership Announces New Members to
the Armed Forces Retirement Home Advisory Council 

Today marked a significant milestone as new members were sworn into the Armed Forces 
Retirement Home Advisory Council, as required under Section 416 of Title 24 of the United 
States Code.  

As they assume their roles, these appointees bring a wealth of knowledge in retirement home 
administration, gerontology, financial management, veterans’ affairs, military affairs, and other 
domains of expertise. This diverse cohort pledged their commitment to advancing and enriching 
the Home’s program. 

This panel will deliberate on vital issues concerning the AFRH’s mission to provide care for 
veterans, examine policy frameworks, and offer invaluable recommendations to ensure 
continued access to affordable and safe housing for our enlisted veterans. 

"We stand at a pivotal moment, and the collective expertise and dedication of this Advisory 
Council will be instrumental in shaping the future of the AFRH," remarked John RisCassi, 
AFRH Chief Operating Officer. "Their commitment to excellence and their diverse perspectives 
will undoubtedly drive forward innovative strategies to tackle the pressing challenges facing our 
agency." 

The swearing-in ceremony serves as an inaugural step towards a collaborative, forward-thinking 
approach, emphasizing the Council's role in providing guidance and strategic foresight for the 
AFRH. 
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